
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a 

peaceful living environment, we are pleased to announce the implementation of a Revised Noise 

Control Policy effective immediately. 

Overview of Revised Policy: 

• No loud music or gatherings after 10 PM. 

• Noise from construction will be allowed only between 8 AM and 6 PM. 

• Pets should not disturb neighbors with excessive barking. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines. Our goal is to foster a 

community where all residents can enjoy their homes in tranquility. 

Feedback: 

We welcome any suggestions or concerns regarding this policy. Please reach out to the property 

management office directly. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Community/Association Name] 


